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Thank you Honourable Chair for giving me the floor.

I would like to draw attention to the Honorable Special Rapporteur on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples. You must be aware that all over the world indigenous peoples are being subjected to discrimination and deprivation. The indigenous peoples of Bangladesh are no exception in this regard. The indigenous peoples of Bangladesh are suffering from inhumane activities such as land grabbing, eviction, cultural invasion, climate change, and violence against women to name a few.

The Special Rapporteur may kindly visit Bangladesh to see the human rights situation against the indigenous peoples of Bangladesh. I request the Special Rapporteur to write a letter to the government of Bangladesh, so that they can be encouraged to send you an official invitation.

The Special Rapporteur may send the letter to the Government of Bangladesh from time to time on any specific human rights violations based on the reports submitted by the Indigenous Peoples Organizations of Bangladesh. Such communication would bring positive results in improving the human rights of the indigenous peoples in Bangladesh.

The UN, its Permanent Forum, EMRIP are very important platforms where Indigenous peoples can go and speak openly, without the fear of their rights being violated by their own country. However, many Indigenous people who wish to voice out their struggles face financial obstacles, and cannot attend these international events. It is where the UN Voluntary Fund for Indigenous Peoples comes as the only option for them to participate in these discussions with us

I urge the UN to understandably increase the funding so that more Indigenous persons would be able to participate in the said international events.

Thank you.
